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Dear Parents, 
After reminding you all to make sure you send your children to school with sun cream 
and hats last week, the weather seemed to take a turn for the worse! Sorry! If the 
weather does improve, please do remember this reminder and if it continues to be 
rainy, please remember coats! 
 
What’s on this week: 
 

Monday 
12th June 

Languages Day, organised by Mrs Denison. Assembly at 2.30pm in 
Village Hall to celebrate the day. All welcome 

Tuesday 
13th June 

Jane Tupper (Maths Governor) visiting maths lessons am 
EYFS new starters parents’ eve at 6.30pm  
York City Knights Sports Club 3.05pm – 4.15pm 

Wednesday 
14th June 

KS2 at Countryside Live 
Open the Book KS1 only 

Friday  
16th June 

Friends of Naburn Movie night at 5.45pm 

Sunday 
18th June 

Great Get Together Weekend (tea party 3pm Village Hall) 

I have attached a list of dates for the rest of this term. There is a lot happening, 
details of each event will feature on the weekly newsletter. 
 
Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Everyone in Reception, for impressing a special visitor who had come to look at 

their work  

 Charlie W in Y1 for Writing and Maths too! Wow! 

 Alfie H in Y4 for being both fast and accurate too in Maths 

 Eve in Y5 for fantastic punctuation skills 

The lunchtime award went to Erika for being extremely helpful. 
 
Friends of Naburn  
It’s Movie Night again on Friday. The children have voted and we will be watching 
‘Sing!’  (U) Well behaved teddies welcome! 
  



Compassion     Trust     Perseverance 

 
Great Get Together 
Last call for tickets for the Pot Luck tea party at the Village Hall on Sunday at 3pm. 
Tickets are £3 per adult. Children’s tickets are free. Please call in at the school office 
today if you are wanting to come. 
 
 
Scholastic Book Club 
We will be sending out a Scholastic Book catalogue today if anyone is interested in 
buying any books for summer holiday reading. This is another way of raising funds for 
school and enables us to buy some books for classrooms over the year. Please return 
any orders by 23rd June. 
 
 
ASC 
Good news! After an application and interview process with City of York Council last 
week, Mrs Pemberton has successfully tendered to run an After School Club in the 
School Hall. I’m sure you will all agree that she will be fantastic at this. Well done, Mrs 
Pemberton! She will be sending out more details soon. 
 
Trophies 
 
Please return any trophies that were awarded for sports day last year so that we have 
them ready for next week to award to the winners. 
If any children were awarded Year 6 trophies by last year’s Year 6 leavers, please 
could they be returned as soon as possible ready for the Leavers’ Assembly this year. 
 

 
 

Sports Day 
 
Please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible if you are able to help 
with the activities on the morning of sports day, from 11am. Your help will be very 
much appreciated to ensure the smooth ‘running’ of the day! 
 
 
Many thanks, Mrs Christison  


